
 

 

 

 

 

August 21, 2020 

 

Happy Friday Everyone! 
 
I hope that you have had a wonderful week, and I’m sure are looking forward to the 
upcoming weekend. 
  
This evening, you will be sent an email from Permission Click with the following 
information/forms:   

·       Government information regarding the K-12 Welcoming Our Students 
Back: Restoring Safe Schools plan,  

·       Government FAQ’s 
·       SCCS Parent Communication Plan for the return to school  
·       SCCS FAQ’s 
·       SCCS Parent Agreement, which all families must sign prior to school 

starting  
 
More detailed information regarding BASC protocols, school entry/exit, and recess, will 
be provided to all families prior to school starting on September 8th. 
 
Enjoy your weekend! 
Tammy 
  
Tammy Narynski 
Principal 
St. Charles Catholic School 
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3K 1T6 
204-837-1520 Ext. 222 

 


